
        
   
March 17, 2017 
 
Dear Band Staff: 
 
SFN has a Collaboration Agreement with the Centre for Addictions and Mental Health (CAMH).  
Our goal is to develop a Community Wellness Strategy for Saugeen based on input from the SFN 
membership living within a 25 km radius, as well as adult residents of SFN.   
 
As we are all affected in some way by issues with mental health, substance use or violence, 
your input into the development of this strategy is crucial.  We have completed 100% of the 
interviews, and 75% of the surveys.  We hope to complete the research portion of this 
collaboration by March 31, 2019. 
 
CAMH Research Staff (Ningwakwe George, Tricia Stevens and Cherylyn Kitchikake) have been 
given the go-head by SFN administration to use a space at the Band Office on Thurs., March 21, 
to make it easier for you to complete a survey on one of the CAMH laptops. We will be there 
from 9:00 – 4:30.  CAMH researcher, Tina Roote, has a prior commitment that day. 
 
You can arrange a time to do the survey in any of 3 (three) ways: 

1. Email me at ningwakwegeorge@gmail.com 
2. Private message me on Facebook – my id is Ningwakwe George 
3. Text/call me at (519) 375-6791. 

Further, I would be happy to answer any questions you may have about the process.  If you are 
not able to make it that day, please contact me to set up an alternate time 
 
On the other side of this page, you will see how your time helping SFN develop a Community 
Wellness Strategy will be compensated.  We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Gichi Miigwech! 
 
 
 
 
Ningwakwe/E. Priscilla George 
Project Coordinator 

mailto:ningwakwegeorge@gmail.com


 

Complete Part A – Choose One of These 

 

 
 

Complete Part B – Choose One of These 

 

 

Complete Part A & B 

Do a draw for a chance to win this  

 


